Eric Evans

From: Jennifer Gerulf <jenngerulf@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 2:08 PM
To: Eric Evans

Dear commissioner

These 2 videos are of the truck that fly threw this neighborhood up to the existing gravel pit above us. | shortly before
this saw the bus go threw picking our children up for a STEM summer school. There are three bus stops along here.
Then they turn and go to Weiser. Why would we consider ruining our roads and children’s bus stop to supply Weiser
Thank you for your consideration.

Jennifer Gerulf
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